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pepsico beverages north america 18 latin america 16 europe 5 africa middle east and south asia 6
and asia pacific australia and new zealand and china region 5 2023 and 2022 reported operating
profit was 11 986 and 11 512 respectively reflecting an increase of 4 in 2023 as a result we
continue to expect to deliver at least 4 percent organic revenue growth and at least 8 percent
core constant currency eps growth in 2024 in addition our previously announced 7 percent
annualized dividend increase is expected to begin with our june 2024 payment and will pepsico
reports fourth quarter and full year 2022 results provides 2023 financial outlook announces
annual dividend increase reported gaap fourth quarter and full year 2022 results fourth quarter
full year net revenue growth10 9 8 7 foreign exchange impact on net revenue 3 3 earnings per
share eps 0 37 6 42 eps change 61 17 pepsico reports first quarter 2023 results raises full year
guidance reported gaap first quarter 2023 results organic core non gaap 1 first quarter 2023
results purchase n y april 25 2023 pepsico inc nasdaq pep today reported results for the first
quarter 2023 pepsico reports first quarter 2022 results updates full year outlook reported gaap
first quarter 2022 results organic core non gaap 1 first quarter 2022 results purchase n y april
26 2022 pepsico inc nasdaq pep today reported results for the first quarter 2022 pepsico reports
fourth quarter and full year 2021 results provides 2022 financial outlook announces annual
dividend increase and new share repurchase program reported gaap fourth quarter and full year
2021 results organic core non gaap 1 fourth quarter and full year 2021 results ticker pep
exchange nyse more industry processed packaged goods more sector consumer goods more 10 000
employees based in purchase new york visit website social media links report ratings 4 7 5 0 353
most recent annual report most recent 2023 annual report and form 10k view pdf view form 10k html
according to pepsico s most recent annual report the company generated net revenue of around 86
billion u s dollars worldwide in 2022 in the same year the company recorded report is by no means
all inclusive but is designed to highlight what we believe are important factors to consider when
evaluating our future performance part i item 1 business when used in this report the terms we us
our pepsico and the company mean pepsico inc and its consolidated subsidiaries collectively
pepsico inc pep u s nasdaq search view all companies at close 4 00 pm edt 05 31 24 172 90 usd 2
42 1 42 after hours 7 59 pm edt 05 31 24 172 80 0 10 0 06 after hours vol 998 789 advertisement
pepsico inc pep u s nasdaq view all companies at close 4 00 pm edt 05 31 24 172 90 usd after
hours 7 59 pm edt 05 31 24 172 80 0 10 0 06 after hours vol 998 789 pepsico beverages 12 north
america 30 latin america latin america11 frito lay north america 27 africa middle east and south
asia 7 asia pacific australia and new zealand and china region 6 europe 15 quaker foods north
america 4 u s 57 outside u s 43 food 58 beverage 42 pepsico beverages north america 19 12 frito
lay north get the detailed quarterly annual income statement for pepsico inc pep find out the
revenue expenses and profit or loss over the last fiscal year feb 10 2022 document date dec 25
2021 form description annual report which provides a comprehensive overview of the company for
the past year filing group annual filings company pepsico the pepsico foundation s 2023 global
impact report details their progress driving local leading and lasting social impact here are
highlights of their work around the world read more sustainability 5 ways pepsico is innovating
to create more sustainable packaging apr 23rd 2024
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May 03 2024

pepsico beverages north america 18 latin america 16 europe 5 africa middle east and south asia 6
and asia pacific australia and new zealand and china region 5 2023 and 2022 reported operating
profit was 11 986 and 11 512 respectively reflecting an increase of 4 in 2023

pepsico reports first quarter 2024 results affirms 2024

Apr 02 2024

as a result we continue to expect to deliver at least 4 percent organic revenue growth and at
least 8 percent core constant currency eps growth in 2024 in addition our previously announced 7
percent annualized dividend increase is expected to begin with our june 2024 payment and will

pepsico reports fourth quarter and full year 2022 results

Mar 01 2024

pepsico reports fourth quarter and full year 2022 results provides 2023 financial outlook
announces annual dividend increase reported gaap fourth quarter and full year 2022 results fourth
quarter full year net revenue growth10 9 8 7 foreign exchange impact on net revenue 3 3 earnings
per share eps 0 37 6 42 eps change 61 17

pepsico reports first quarter 2023 results raises full year

Jan 31 2024

pepsico reports first quarter 2023 results raises full year guidance reported gaap first quarter
2023 results organic core non gaap 1 first quarter 2023 results purchase n y april 25 2023
pepsico inc nasdaq pep today reported results for the first quarter 2023

pepsico reports first quarter 2022 results updates full year

Dec 30 2023

pepsico reports first quarter 2022 results updates full year outlook reported gaap first quarter
2022 results organic core non gaap 1 first quarter 2022 results purchase n y april 26 2022
pepsico inc nasdaq pep today reported results for the first quarter 2022

pepsico reports fourth quarter and full year 2021 results

Nov 28 2023

pepsico reports fourth quarter and full year 2021 results provides 2022 financial outlook
announces annual dividend increase and new share repurchase program reported gaap fourth quarter
and full year 2021 results organic core non gaap 1 fourth quarter and full year 2021 results

pepsico inc annualreports com

Oct 28 2023

ticker pep exchange nyse more industry processed packaged goods more sector consumer goods more
10 000 employees based in purchase new york visit website social media links report ratings 4 7 5
0 353 most recent annual report most recent 2023 annual report and form 10k view pdf view form
10k html

pepsico statistics facts statista

Sep 26 2023

according to pepsico s most recent annual report the company generated net revenue of around 86
billion u s dollars worldwide in 2022 in the same year the company recorded

pepsico annual report 2023 stocklight

Aug 26 2023

report is by no means all inclusive but is designed to highlight what we believe are important
factors to consider when evaluating our future performance part i item 1 business when used in
this report the terms we us our pepsico and the company mean pepsico inc and its consolidated
subsidiaries collectively

pep pepsico inc analyst estimates rating wsj

Jul 25 2023

pepsico inc pep u s nasdaq search view all companies at close 4 00 pm edt 05 31 24 172 90 usd 2
42 1 42 after hours 7 59 pm edt 05 31 24 172 80 0 10 0 06 after hours vol 998 789
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Jun 23 2023

advertisement pepsico inc pep u s nasdaq view all companies at close 4 00 pm edt 05 31 24 172 90
usd after hours 7 59 pm edt 05 31 24 172 80 0 10 0 06 after hours vol 998 789

pepsico

May 23 2023

pepsico beverages 12 north america 30 latin america latin america11 frito lay north america 27
africa middle east and south asia 7 asia pacific australia and new zealand and china region 6
europe 15 quaker foods north america 4 u s 57 outside u s 43 food 58 beverage 42 pepsico
beverages north america 19 12 frito lay north

pepsico inc pep income statement yahoo finance

Apr 21 2023

get the detailed quarterly annual income statement for pepsico inc pep find out the revenue
expenses and profit or loss over the last fiscal year
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Mar 21 2023

feb 10 2022 document date dec 25 2021 form description annual report which provides a
comprehensive overview of the company for the past year filing group annual filings company
pepsico

pepsico

Feb 17 2023

the pepsico foundation s 2023 global impact report details their progress driving local leading
and lasting social impact here are highlights of their work around the world read more
sustainability 5 ways pepsico is innovating to create more sustainable packaging apr 23rd 2024
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